Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMIC OPPORTUNITY
Division of Community Development
NOTICE OF RESCHEDULING – The Department of Economic Opportunity announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Friday, March 30, 2012, 10:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. (EDT) has been CANCELLED and RESCHEDULED to Monday, April 30, 2012, 10:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. (EDT)

PLACE: Murray E. Nelson Government Center, 102050 Overseas Highway, Key Largo, Florida 33037 (Directions: (850)717-8504)

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The purpose of the meeting is to provide updated information regarding hurricane evacuation modeling in the Florida Keys. The goal of the workshops include: Develop a memorandum of understanding between local governments and state agencies regarding the computer modeling variables; evaluate build out potential of the keys within the 24 hour clearance time and develop the basis for a new allocation of rate of growth (ROGO) units for the Florida Keys.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Barbara Powell, (850)717-8504 or email: barbara.powell@deo.myflorida.com.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Barbara Powell, (850)717-8504 or email: barbara.powell@deo.myflorida.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
